Important Notification Regarding the Line Change Charge for Residential Customers
As information to our AT&T Tennessee customers, the First Line Change Charge will increase from $28.00 to $30.00 on or after September 1, 2007.  The Line Change Charge is billed for changes associated with your telephone line, such as a telephone number change or temporary suspension of service.  If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T Tennessee representative at 1 888 757-6500.  

